
Youth Weekly Information 

Sunday School: DUE TO THE FESTIVAL NO SUNDAY SCHOOL OCTOBER 13 

Our amazing Sunday School teachers are trying to accommodate everyone to ensure our youth 

can attend Sunday School. Therefore, ALL grades  will meet  at 9:15 am or 11:45am. The 9:15 

class will meet at the hall, in the classrooms. Upon returning to church they will sit with family 

members. The other groups will sit with family until communion. After communion, have them 

sit at the left of the church in the white pews. At 11:45 the teachers will walk them to the hall 

for snacks and class. Please do not send your children to the hall alone. Family members may 

enjoy coffee hour, while waiting for their children. 

GOYA  was very active during the festival. They manned a booth where they sold T-shirts, had a 
wheel to spin for prizes, 50/50 raffle.  
At the meeting on 10/6 a possible hang out for the youth in November, fundraising ideas were 
discussed,  and a collection box for victims of hurricane Helene will be at church. Keep your 
eyes open for dates to decorate the Christmas tree with Philoptochos-most likely Sunday right 
after Thanksgiving. Youth Rally will be discussed soon, it takes place December 27-30.   
The next virtual officers meeting is on October 15th at 7:30 pm.  
The next  monthly meeting is on November 3rd at the church.  Thomas Carras  is the advisor 
802-379-4437. 
 
HOPE/JOY   Advisor Mary Johnson 843-254-1206  

Greek Dance Dena and the kids did a wonderful job performing at the festival. The kids will 

perform again during OXI Day celebration October 27th. Dance practice will continue days and 

times will be announced once they are determined. 

Greek School: There is no Greek School at this time due to lack of interest. However, if you 

want more information or are interested please contact Ted Kesoglou at 843-503-3893 or 

Jimmy Labrinos at 843-446-4800. 

 

I would like to extend a huge shout out to the parents, teachers and advisors of our youth. You 

have done a great job getting the kids to classes and practice. There are 12 families that have 

formally registered their children. If you have not done so please fill out a registration form 

soon so you and your children will be aware of upcoming events.  

Lisa Nicolaou 
Youth Director 


